
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

FOR 

FILMORE STREET RECONSTRUCTION 

SIDNEY, Iowa 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for the completed Filmore Street Reconstruction for Sidney, Iowa, will be received at 

Sidney City Hall, at 604 Clay Street, P.O. Box 335, Sidney, IA 51652 until 2:00 P.M., Central Time, May 9, 2024. At that time, 

the bids will be opened and read aloud.  

 

The project consists of the following approximate principal quantities:  

 

COMMON EXCAVATION 5,052 CY 

EMBANKMENT IN-PLACE 891 CY 

PAVEMENT REMOVAL 19,265 SY 

MODIFIED SUBBASE, 6”  18,757 SY 

PAVEMENT, 7 IN. PCC 9,510 SY 

PAVEMENT, 8 IN. PCC 8,148 SY 

STORM SEWER TRENCHED, ALL SIZES 2,596 LF 

WATERMAIN, 8”, PVC  2,207 LF 

 

Final completion shall be by December 1, 2024.  

 

ALL BIDDERS are required to view the proposed project site area in order to familiarize themselves with the details of the 

area prior to submitting a bid.   

 

The Project Plans and Specifications may be viewed at the City offices.   

 

Digital copies of the Project Plans, Specifications, Bid Forms and Contract Documents are also available at www.questcdn.com 
for a fee of $30.00. These documents may be downloaded by selecting this project from the “Bid Documents” tab and by 
entering Quest Project Number 9096262 on the “Search Projects” page. For assistance and free membership registration, 
contact QuestCDN at (952) 233-1632 or info@questcdn.com.  
 
For all further requirements regarding bid submittal, qualifications, procedures, and contract award, refer to the Instructions 

to Bidders that are included in the Bidding Documents. 

 

Each bid must be accompanied by a Bid Security, as defined in Iowa Code Section 26.8, in the amount of five (5) percent of 

the Bidder’s maximum Bid price, as specified in the Instructions to Bidders.  

 

To the extent allowed by Federal law and regulation, by virtue of statutory authority, a preference will be given to products 

and provisions grown and coal produced within the State of Iowa. 

 

The Owner reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive informalities. 

 

All questions regarding the bidding documents shall be directed to the Project Engineer:  Steve Windish, P.E. at 701-355-2333 

or by e-mail at steve.windish@ulteig.com. All questions must be received in writing or by e-mail on or before 5 business days 

prior to the bid opening.  Responses to technical questions will be issued by addendum within 3 days prior to the bid opening. 

 
Dated this 22nd day of April, 2024 

Sidney, Iowa 

 

BY: _________________________________ 

      Justin Shirley, Mayor 

By Order of the Sidney City Council          

      Sidney, Iowa 
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